
As a Bookkeeper and a provider of payroll services to a few small firms (employees from 1 

to 6), some paid weekly and some monthly, the reporting requirements in these new 

amendments would take up a lot of my time and I would not be in approval of that. 

The application of the PAYE system is on a cumulative basis so any under or overpayment of 

tax is usually corrected in subsequent pay periods. 

regards 

Mike Penston 

CTP Products 

01-4547008 

087-2417013 


